
Sir 

Please see below regarding the Royal College review at COCH —the Child O&P ;babies cases were, so I was told, have 
been part of this review. 

Please advise. 

Regards 

Deis 
,Christine Hurst, Senior Coroner's Officer, Coroner's Officers Dept, 
East Annexe, Town Hall, Sankey Street, Warrington WA1 1UH. 
Phone 

From: RAGGETT, Claire (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) 
[mailto:claire.raggett( lig
Sent: 09 December 2016 09:25 
To: Christine Hurst 
Subject: RE: Child O&P ;(deceased) —[NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED]" 

Good Morning Christine 

I write further to my email yesterday, Stephen has met with Ian Harvey earlier this morning and as mentioned the 
Neonatal Service Review has been received in the Trust. The review does advise that the Countess undertakes some 
internal review which will involve a secondary review of some of the cases. 

The Trust would like permission from the Coroner to approach the appropriate pathologists where they have been 
involved with a particular death. This will enable us to be in a position to present a comprehensive review to the 
Coroner which we would anticipate be completed early in the new year. 

It would then be helpful for Ian and Stephen to meet with the Coroner to discuss the findings of the 
reviews. Perhaps you could suggest some dates for the Coroner for a meeting say third week of January 2017? 

Kind regards 
Claire 

Claire Raggett 
Executive Office Manager 
DA +et Ctcorth.. re,hcc .rtf revninann emend C ems, nr: 
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Rheinberg, Nicholas 

From: Christine Hurst <christine.hurst@ l&S
Sent: 14 December 2016 10:55 
To: Rheinbers Nicholas 
Subject: FM! Child 08,P !(deceased) -[NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED) --

Sir 

Please see below regarding the Royal College review at COCH the[Child 08,13 1cases were, so I was told, have 
been part of this review. 

Please advise. 

Regards 

Christine Hurst, Senior Coroner's Officer, Coroner's Officers Dept, 
East Annexe, Town Hall, Sankey Street, Warrington WA1 1UH. 
Phone 011 I&S 

From: RAGGE I I, Claire (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) 
[mailto:claire.raggettC l&S 
Sent: 09 December 2016 09:25 
To: Christine ,Elarst 
Subject: RE Child O&P I (deceased) —[NOT PROTEL ilVELY MARKED]' 

Good Morning Christine 

I write further to my email yesterday, Stephen has met with Ian Harvey earlier this morning and as mentioned the 
Neonatal Service Review has been received in the Trust. The review does advise that the Countess undertakes some 
internal review which will involve a secondary review of some of the cases. 

The Trust would like permission from the Coroner to approach the appropriate pathologists where they have been 
involved with a particular death. This will enable us to be in a position to present a comprehensive review to the 
Coroner which we would anticipate be completed early in the new year. 

It would then be helpful for Ian and Stephen to meet with the Coroner to discuss the findings of the 
reviews. Perhaps you could suggest some dates for the Coroner for a meeting say third week of January 2017? 

Kind regards 
Claire 

Claire Roggen 
Executive Office Manager 
PA to Stephen Cross, Director of Corporate and Legal Services 
PA to Duncan Nichol, Chairman 

Countess of Chester Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 
Tel: 01L _ _ _ _! 
Fax: 02 las 
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